
 

 

October 9, 2025 

 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1834 

 

To All Members of the DCRB:  

 

RE: PCRB’S AUDITED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS, ADJUSTMENT OF 
ASSESSMENT INFORMATION FOR 2024 NOW AVAILABLE 

A copy of 2024 audited financial statements of the Pennsylvania Compensation Rating 
Bureau is provided for your information on the PCRB website on the Financial 
Statements and Assessments page. Also available is information pertaining to the 
adjustment of assessment for the year 2024. This adjustment produces a net refund of 
$209,699 to all members combined and is derived from the PCRB’s financial results for 
the year 2024 only. Derivation of this refund is shown on the exhibits titled “Income and 
Expenses 2024.” Member carrier detail of this adjustment of assessment is also 
included in the documents on the Financial Statements and Assessments page.  

Questions concerning this information should be addressed to John Zimitski, Vice 
President - Finance, at (215) 320-4414. Feel free to reproduce these statements as 
necessary or contact the PCRB for additional copies.  

 

Amy Quinn 

President/CEO 
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https://www.pcrb.com/about-us/organization/financial-statements-assessments/
https://www.pcrb.com/about-us/organization/financial-statements-assessments/

